Central Park Recreation Facility Association (CPRFA)
[health & safety, fiscal responsibility, fun & enjoyment]

APRIL 2021

Contact information:

Pool board voicemail | cprfa.canton.mi@gmail.com Pristine Pools

313-731-2896 centralparkpool.org 248-456-0756

Mail: CPRFA, PO Box 871094, Canton, MI 48187

7 htips://www.facebook.com/groups/440742453153238/

Annual meeting: Tuesday, April 19, 2021 via Zoom.
Link on website: centralparkpool.org

JOIN us Opening day Saturday 5/29/21
for a Socially distanced Meet UP! BYO-Snacks/picnic

Beginning 5/29: POOL Hours Su-Th 8am-10pm Fr-Sa 8am-11pm

News:

1. We have a NEW websitel!

2. New key fobs were distributed last year. The key fob is for both the pool
and the tennis court. If you did not receive one please email the board at
cprfa.canton.mi@gmail.com Annual dues must be paid in full to receive fob.

3. Pool opening date: Saturday, May 29th, 2021

4. New pool furniture being ordered.

5. Tennis court must be reserved using the website.

General FAQ's: full list of rules are listed on the last page.




